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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  Mayor and Council Members 
 
FROM:  Bob Kahn, General Manager, Austin Energy 
 
DATE:  July 5, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: Staff Postponement Request – Agenda Item #121 on the July 18th Agenda  
                                  
 
This memo is to request the postponement of Agenda Item 121: “Conduct a public hearing in 
accordance with Texas Parks and Wildlife Code Chapter 26 to consider a resolution authorizing 
permanent and temporary changes of use of dedicated parkland, known as Waller Beach at Town Lake 
Metro Park. This will allow Austin Energy to use approximately 13,116 square feet of parkland for a 
subterranean electric duct bank, approximately 7,314 square feet of parkland for a temporary work 
area, and approximately 3,659 square feet for staging and access.” 
 
Staff is requesting that the item be postponed until August 29, 2024. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Bob Kahn at bob.kahn@austintexas.gov or by phone at  
512-322-6002. 
 
cc: T.C. Broadnax, City Manager 
Jon Fortune, Deputy City Manager 
Robert Goode, Assistant City Manager 
 


